






Via Electronic and United States Mail

October 21, 2014



Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W.
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	WUTC v. Waste Control, Inc. 
	Docket TG-140560

Dear Mr. King:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket are the original and two copies of Commission Staff’s Response to Bench Request No. 1.   The attachment labeled “staff external links with partial settlement.xls” lists the external links included in all relevant files and maps them to their source document.  Staff is available for a conference to explain or walk through the spreadsheet, if necessary.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,



BRETT P. SHEARER
Assistant Attorney General 
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